Changing the World, One Native
Pollinator Garden at a Time

September 12 Zoom, 6-7:30 pm

September 14 Garden Tour at
Pollinator Project Rogue Valley, 12-2 pm

Why are native plants so important? What simple
things can we do as land stewards, with a property
of any size, to help support the ecosystems and food
systems in Southern Oregon? Kristina will introduce
you to all the pollinators of our region and will share
ideas on how to welcome them to your property.

Kristina Lefever is passionate about growing, sharing,
and planting the native annuals, perennials, shrubs,
and trees that create the habitats that best support
our region's native pollinators, and thus, all the
creatures that depend upon them. She is honored

to serve as president and volunteer director of
Pollinator Project Rogue Valley, a growing nonprofit
based in Phoenix, Oregon. Kristina earned her Master
Gardener certification in 2016.

The Sustainable Living Series is presented by the
Oregon State University Extension Land Steward
Program, Master Gardener™ Program, and the Jackson
Soil & Water Conservation District.

Join us online via Zoom on Thursday,
September 12 and in person at PPRV on
Saturday, September 14. Register at
https://beav.es/UcY or call

OSU Extension at 541-776-7371.

Zoom class: $15
In-person class: $10
(or sliding scale)

Zoom registrants will receive a link to
the recording after the Zoom class.

Fees help support the Land Steward
and Master Gardener™Programs.
Email rachel.werling@oregonstate.edu
for more information.

OSU Extention Service prohibits discrimination in all its programs, services, activities, and materials. Accommodation requests

related to a disability should be made 7 days prior to Rachel Werling 541-776-7371, or rachel.werling@oregonstate.edu.
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